

Newsletter - September 15, 2023

Picture Day

Picture Day is on Tuesday, September 19! All individual student photos will be taken. The process for receiving your photos will be the same as last year. Instead of ordering printed pictures directly from the photographer, you will receive a link in your email to access a digital download of your photos. You can download them through the link and print them yourself at the store of your choice. The cost will be \$20 per student for the digital download of your photos. Acceptable payment methods are cash, check, or Cash App to \$Jaredrmuller. Checks can also be made payable to Jared Muller. If you plan to purchase the digital download of your photos, please send your payments with your student to turn in to the school office. Students will need to wear their Everyday Uniform (as noted in the handbook) for pictures.

Fall Yard Sale

There will be a half day of school on <u>Friday</u>, <u>September 22</u>, due to our annual Fall Yard Sale! In addition to the yard sale, the juniors and seniors will be hosting a <u>BAKE SALE</u> on Thursday and Friday, September 21-22. We are asking every family to donate one or two baked goods and bring them to the school office on Wednesday, September 20, to be sold at the sale! Please prepare all baked goods in packaging that does not need to be returned to you. There will also be \$60 meat certificates for \$50 from Phil & Jerry's Meats & More. Here are some other ways you can assist ECS: bring in donations to be sold at the sale, including baked goods, volunteer to help set up for an hour or two on Wednesday, September 20, volunteer to help sell for an hour or two on Thursday, September 21, and Friday, September 22, and shop the yard sale yourself! Please contact the office with any questions you may have!

Jog-a-thon Fundraiser!

Our annual jog-a-thon fundraiser is coming up on <u>Friday, September 29!</u> What is the jog-a-thon? It is an opportunity for students to raise funds for ECS by asking their friends and family to pledge a donation for them as they jog for their school! How can donors pledge? They can either pledge a flat rate donation, or they can sponsor students for a certain amount per lap. What do we as parents need to do? An important email on Schoolworx was sent out this week and a flyer came home with all the of the information you'll need!

Payments

As a reminder, September payments were due on 9/1.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, September 19 – Picture Day September 21 - 22 – Fall Yard Sale (Half Day of School on Friday) Friday, September 29 – Jog-a-thon Fundraiser!